
             

 

Michele Schmidt — Maria Szumski — Carol Williams —  
Gary Sowell — Virginia Barski — Jeffrey Lalowski — Jadwija 

Chudzynski — Amy Grudzinski — Bernadette Bannach —  
Jackie Fortier — Patricia Newell —  

Guzman family — Angela Ross — Kasia Worth —  
Nicholas Guerrieri — Cathy Minnick —  

Marie Brasher — Stan Wolenczuk — Beverly Underwood — 
Molly Morris 

(Call the rectory office  to have your name added or removed) 

Sharing Families - Rwanda 
 

The students are back to school thanks to the Sharing Families Program. The students were only allowed back 
in classrooms because we were able to help with COVID prevention supplies.   
 
The list of supplies: 
� Hand Sanitizers (big & small bottles) 
� Paper boxes for tests and examinations 
� Blue pens for tests and examinations and red pens and blue pens 
� Manilla papers 
 
A message from the Head Mistress (Principal) 
 
“I take this opportunity to express and send to you many thanks and gratitude’s from both teachers, students 
and parents for your endless support and dedication to improved education of Rwandan youth.” 
 
Remote learning, as we know it, was not an option in this area of Rwanda.  The homes do not have electricity 
and the only computers available are the three we provided for the school.  The students do not have textbooks 
or at home learning tools.  The teachers are doing their best to help the students get back on track. The students 
are working very hard and are doing well. 
 

Our latest photos 
 
Thank you to everyone participating in the Sharing Families Program.  The children will never forget that your 
generosity has provided a life changing opportunity.  They are forever grateful.   
 
The cost to become a sponsor is $25.00 per student, however any size donation is appreciated. You can give at 
any time by making a check payable to St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Parish. Please be sure to mark on the memo 
portion of the check “Station School”. You can also donate online via Faith Direct. Follow our progress on this 
remarkable journey at www.stelizabethtrinity.org and see the hope and smiles in the eyes of the children.  We 
have given the gift of a brighter future and we have received the gift of an extended family.  
            Bobbie DuMelle 


